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Update on Coordination with External Organizations
[bookmark: _GoBack]NAESB and NERC are continuing their commitment to realize industry objectives by actively harmonizing on several projects.  The two organizations conduct monthly coordination conference calls that are typically focused on a variety of topics including the Electric Industry Registry (EIR), the NERC MOD A Standards, the Parallel Flow Visualization (PFV) project, the NERC Reliability Standards Development Plan, and any additional coordination issues identified by the NERC project managers or the NAESB subcommittee co-chairs.
Additionally, NERC and NAESB leadership continue to exchange notes related to gas-electric coordination, demand response and energy efficiency, cybersecurity efforts, and the existing structure of the organizations.  NERC and NAESB executive leadership will continue to meet periodically to evaluate the status of these efforts and any future developments which may require coordination.
NAESB is also conducting ongoing coordination efforts with NERC and the IDC Association regarding the PFV Project, an effort to improve the congestion management process of the Eastern Interconnection by increasing reliability coordinator’s real-time visibility of the source and magnitude of parallel flows in the bulk electric system.  Throughout the project, the WEQ Business Practice Subcommittee (BPS) has utilized an informal coordination relationship with the Interchange Distribution Calculator Working Group (IDCWG).  Beginning earlier this year, leadership for NAESB, NERC, and the IDC Association held a series of conference calls to discuss ongoing coordination efforts between the organizations as a recommendation on the standards is finalized by the WEQ BPS and the field testing period of the PFV project begins.
On July 11, 2014, NAESB filed a PFV Status Report with the Commission.  The report was filed in coordination and with input from both NERC and the IDC Association.  The status report provides a brief history of the PFV project, gives an overview of the standards development effort, outlines the coordination efforts underway between NAESB, NERC, and the IDC Association, and specifies an expected timeline for completion of the project.  The status report also provides details concerning the upcoming PFV field test.  The IDC Association will be responsible for making the preparations for and conducting the field test.  Preparations for the field test include the development of a test plan; the IDC Association has indicated it will seek the input of both the WEQ BPS and NERC in determining the commercial and reliability metrics included as part of the test plan.
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